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-----Original Message-----
From: Linetta Thurman <thu660@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 10:28 AM
To: Public Engagement <publicengagement@kcmo.org>
Subject: Digital Signs #250580

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the sender
address before replying or clicking links.

Mayor Pro Tem and NPDC Committee Members,

I live in Waldo and have virtually logged into the City Planning Commission meeting on July 2 and last weeks
NPDC meeting regarding digital signage.

While I support drive thru businesses having digital signage, I strongly disagree with all monument signs having
digital signage or the potential to install digital. This would create unsafe traffic conditions in neighborhoods &
along streets like Wornall that abuts my neighborhood. It would be quite unpleasant for houses that surround schools
and churches with digital lighting all night. Both the City Planning Commission & the NPDC shared these concerns
along with others.

Please find a way to carve out usage for drive thru signs and leave the ordinances for other monument signs in place.
There has to be a way to address both sides of this issue. I trust that you will find it.

Thank you.

Linetta Thurman
7143 Pennsylvania
KCMO 64114

Sent from my iPhone
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